
FOOD WASTE
RECYCLING 
COMMUNITY
WORKSHOPS

Valley Vista Services would like to invite you to two (2) upcoming workshops where we will be

educating residents living in the City of Cypress about the new California State Law SB 1383

and household participation in our Residential Organics Recycling Program. 

 

Senate Bill 1383 mandates the recycling of all residential and commercial food waste, also

known as organics. To assist with this transition, all residents living in the City of Cypress

are encouraged to attend one of these two (2) upcoming community workshops:  

Thursday, May 19 

6 p.m. -  7:30 p.m.

Friday, May 20

10:30 a.m. -  12 p.m.

Participation in the Organic Waste Recycling program is mandatory as outlined by the State of

California. If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Service Department at

customerservice@myvvs.com or (800) 442-6454.

Cypress Community Center

5700 Orange Ave. 

Cypress Senior Center

9031 Grindlay St.


